THE CINCINNATI ART MUSEUM CINCINNATI 6, OHIO

July 9, 1956

Mr. N. Antunez Guardia Vieja 85 Santiago, Chile

Dear Mr. Antunez:

Thank you for your letter of July 4. Under separate cover I am sending you another catalogue of our Fourth Biennial.

In my letter to you of June 22, I mentioned that we had sold the three color lithographs which you had sent us for our Biennial.

In addition, we would like to purchase for our collection "The Lunch" and would appreciate your sending us one impression of this subject.

With best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Gustave von Groschwitz Senior Curator

Sustane von Fracelus

Curator of Prints

GvG: na

